
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 

Bourton-on-the-Water Parish Council intends to 

undertake memorial safety testing at: 
 

Bourton-on-the-Water Cemetery, 

Cemetery Lane, Bourton-on-the-Water 

and 

St Lawrence’s Churchyard, 

High Street, Bourton-on-the-Water 
 

Work is expected to commence in January 2024. 
 

Council understands that the headstone and memorial safety testing may 

cause concern to grave owners and families of the bereaved and wishes to 

give its reassurance that testing will be carried out respectfully and within 

national guidelines. 
 

If a memorial is found to be unstable, a letter will be sent to the grave 

owner at their last known address. If you would like to update your details 

or require any further information about the safety testing procedure, 

please contact the Parish Clerk. 
 

Council appreciates your assistance and cooperation in ensuring that the 

cemetery and churchyard are safe places for everyone to visit. 
 

 

Dated this day 5th October 2023 

Signed: Mrs Sharon Henley, Parish Clerk 
 

Sharon Henley 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding a memorial or this notice, please contact: 

Bourton-on-the-Water Parish Council, The George Moore Community Centre, Moore Road,  

Bourton-on-the-Water, Glos. GL54 2AZ on 01451 820712 or clerk@bourtononthewater-pc.gov.uk 


